
Respected Sir/Madam, 
 
I have been living in Australia since 2006. 4 years of my life had gone into struggling 
much for my future. I had almost spent more than $ 50,000 on fees, medical, living 
expenses, traveling to uni on train , buying books and much of other living necessary 
things. Australia has given me everything I had ever dream of, starting from Education to 
better job and to better living with admiring facilities. As everyone know how hard it is to 
get your feet settled in a new Country, Thus after all the struggling time I have gone 
through, I came to the stand where the life of a person comes to relax and enjoyable. As a 
multicultural Country ,I have always been a part of it. Since 2006, The only dream myself 
and my family have ever had is of getting myself settled down in Australia and to serve 
this Country.After such a long period of time, i see my future in Australia.I was glad and 
proud,when my request for State Sponsership was accepted and approved. Since than I 
had strong feelings that my future going to  be in good hand from now.  I have been 
waiting for the decision on my visa application  very patiently, from last 1 and half  year. 
My life was going well till the time I heard this new Amendments to the legislations. My 
heart broke down and dreams are shattered after hearing the new visa capping rule.  
 
I request the Government and Minister of Immigration and Citizen to please special 
attention to all the people those who have lodged an application and waiting patiently 
from years. I also request the Government to please make a decision after taking 
everything into consideration.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Guri, 
Western Australia  


